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DOCUMENTS TABLED
- Berry, A.B., Vancouver Island, 

brief (18-6)
- Blyth, Miss Sybil, Victoria, B.C., 

letter April 18, 1969 concerning 
seal hunting (21-3)

- Canadian Institute of Forestry (Van­
couver Island Section), letter Anri 1 
21, 1969 (18-6)

- Commercial Fisheries Review, Vol. 31, 
no. 2 (18-6)

- Cost-Benefit Analysis of the Newfoundland
Resettlement Program, study by A.L. 
Robb,M.A. and Roberta Robb,M.A. (26-13—14),1952

- Koneman, Uwe, Cameraman, Montreal, busi­
ness card (25-4),1870-71

- Life magazine, March 21, 1959 (21-5),1573-74
- Marginal Adaptations and Modernization 

in Newfoundland, study by Cato Wadel (26-13),1924-1926
- Northcott, P.L., Forest Products Labo­

ratory, Vancouver B.C., letter Aoril 
24, 1969 (21-3)

- Paris Match, January 11, 1969 (21-7)
March 22, 1969 (21-5),1574,(21-7)

- Planta, Clive, British Columbia Oyster 
Board, letter May 7, 1969 (21-3)

- Poirier, Gustave A., Magdalen Islands, 
affidavit (24-3)

- Ronayne, Mark, Information and Consumer 
Affairs, Fisheries Department, letter 
to CBC re Artek seal hunt film 1683

- Shusvrap-Thomnson River Research and 
Development Association, correspon­
dence and documents (22-3)

WITNESSES
- A:nscough, G.L., Council of Forest

Industries of British Columbia 682-33,685,689-91,698
- Anderson, A.B., Council of Forest

Industries of British Columbia 680-90,693-98,705-7,710-
16


